
Are you taking regular
exercise?

1

Have you seen any good films
recently?

2

Do you work hard these days?

3

The traffic here gets worse.
4

Food prices go up recently.
5

Are you currently looking for a
new job?

6

How long are you learning
English?

7

Do you have an English-
English dictionary?

8

What do you think of
Facebook?

9

Do you feel your boss values
your work?

10

Are you seeing anyone at the
moment?

11

Why are you being so bad-
tempered? What’s wrong with
you today?

12

Present tenses - error correction 2
 

Wrong 
Do you take regular exercise?

Correct! Wrong 
Are you working hard these
days?

Wrong 
The traffic here is getting
worse.

Wrong 
Food prices have gone up
recently.

Correct!

Wrong 
Have long have you been
learning English?

Correct! Correct!

Correct! Correct! Correct!



Do you have problems
understanding the grammar in
this exercise?

13

Do you live here all your life?

14

House prices have been rising
for some time.

15

We have got married for ten
years.

16

I am always making the same
mistakes.

17

What do you think about right
now?

18
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Wrong 
Are you having problems
understanding the grammar in
this exercise?

Wrong 
Have you lived here all your
life?

Correct!

Wrong 
We have been married for ten
years.

Correct! Wrong 
What are you thinking about
right now?


